
If you would like prayer, please speak to this 
morning’s host or one of the leadership team.  

Opportunities for corporate prayer this week - All welcome 

Today:    9.45 a.m.   The crèche room  

Monday:  No meeting this week  

Tuesday:  9.30 a.m.   45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

Thursday: 7.00 a.m.   49 Orchard Valley, Hythe 

Thursday:  8.00 p.m.   10 Edinburgh Place, 2-4 Earls Avenue, Folkestone  

The Cornerstone Centre, Castle Hill Avenue, FOLKESTONE, CT20 2QR 
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Items for next news-sheet need to be at the church office by 6 p.m. on 22nd May 

This week please pray for:                                                                                                      
All our SKCC community projects - adults, youth and children, the trustees & leadership 
team, Lisa Jones (Scripture Union), on-going practical work at The Cornerstone Centre 
and those struggling with their health or the loss of loved ones. Please remember Karen 
Andrews whose mother’s funeral is tomorrow (Monday 20th) at 1.30 p.m. in Hawkinge 
Crematorium followed at 3.00 p.m. by a gathering in Brickfields, Cherry Garden Lane, 
Folkestone. 

Overseas work/workers connected to SKCC:  

Amor Europe: John Fudge and team - Short term house-building expeditions are  
  proving  popular but the Moldova project this summer has attracted 
  some persecution for Amor Europe’s partner.  

  Overseas training in South East Asia and Burkina Faso in Autumn 2019 is 
  proving tricky to set up. 

  Financial fragility is also causing restrictions.                                                                

Burkina Faso: For all those connected to Kodeni School.  

Mozambique:  Heather Pritchard & the boys at Kedesh Santuario  

Romania: Irene Mahoney & Aurora Christian Association (ACA) (see newsletters)                                   

Rwanda : Tom, Ritah, Keza & Tona MacGregor, Azizi Life & Toddlecare. 

Please also pray for … Abi Barnes (South Korea) the Gurung family (Nepal) and the 
Munday family (Central Asia) 

Please check the notice boards in the Community Hall for news letters  

19th May 2019 

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Refreshments are served after the meeting. Do join us. 

Phil Haines will be sharing God’s Word with us this morning, as we continue 

 ‘A journey through the writings of Luke’ (chapter 20). 

Who are we? Welcome Event.  

This afternoon 4 - 6 p.m. at The Cornerstone Centre. 
 

If you are new to SKCC (or have been coming for a while) 
we would like to invite you to join us for tea and cake as a 
way to get to know you better and you us! There will also be        
information available about what we do at SKCC, how we do 
it and how you can be involved. 

for (Yrs 7 –13) meets this morning in          

the community hall. 

Please pray for the team going into Win Pine House, Hythe this afternoon and 
another small team going into Pelham House Folkestone tomorrow afternoon. 



Christian Medical Fellowship  

Tuesday 21st May: 7.30-9.00 p.m.  

St Mary Bredin Church, Canterbury  

A gathering for all healthcare professionals (involved in any way). Further    
details on the notice board or contact Sophie at sophieellice@gmail.com 

 Bible Study concluding the book of Jude.  

Tuesday 21st May  

 2.45 p.m. 18 Park Road, Hythe    

or 8 p.m. 49 Orchard Valley, Hythe. 

Prayer for our Nation - As everyone is aware these are     
critical times for our nation. The leadership team is calling the 
church to a day of prayer on Thursday (23rd May), which happens to 
also be the day of the European Elections. You can pray at home but 
why not join with others at: 

Brian & Marie’s (Hythe):10.30 a.m.-1p.m.                     
    (Opportunity to drop in and pray at any time with two corporate    
      options taking place from 11 - 11.30 a.m. and 12 - 12.30 p.m.)  

     The Cornerstone Centre: 2 – 4 p.m.  

     Wendy’s (Folkestone) 8 p.m.  

7.00 p.m. on Friday 31st May                                        
at St Andrew’s Church, Audley Road, Cheriton 

 

Tickets £5 including nibbles and hot drink. See the notice board for more    
details and contact Becca Solly on 07807 095771 for tickets. 

Josh W, Becca S, Aidan F, Reuben F and Ollie W from SKCC’s Sponges group 
will be going to Moldova in August. Please come along and support them. 

If you are in school years 7 - 13 come and join us  

this Wednesday at The Gate from  7 - 8.30 p.m. 

Quiz to support Amor Europe house build in Moldova 

Kings School of Theology (KST) Taster Day 

9 a.m. – 2 p.m. on 22nd June,                                                   
at The King’s Centre, Oxford. 

The day is completely free and includes lunch, worship and lectures.                  
Further information about KST is available in the community hall. 

Romania Autumn 2019 

If you are interested in being part of a team going out to Brasov, 
Romania in the autumn, please speak to Julie Oliver. 

The trip is usually around 12 days and cost is approx £400 
(depends on travel costs). No dates are fixed yet but the trip  is 

usually at end of October/beginning of November. 

Baptismal Service - planned for Sunday 13th October   

If you have been thinking about being baptised, or would just like to know more of 
what is involved, you are invited to a lunch on Sunday 8th September.   

The Red Box Project - The government recently announced that free menstrual 
products are to be provided to all schools from early 2020. This means 
The Red Box project no longer need us to collect items for them.    
Over the short time that SKCC has been doing this we have provided 
two box loads of products. Aimee Margot, who coordinates the project 
in Folkestone, is very grateful .  

 Ladies Event - Thursday 4th July 7. 45 p. m.  at The Cornerstone Centre       
(see Hannah for further details). 

 Cabaret Evening to celebrate the completion                      
of the Kodeni School build 

Saturday 15th June: 7.45 p.m.                             
at The Cornerstone Centre  

An evening of entertainment to enjoy... this event is open to 
everyone over 15 years of age (includes a free glass of wine/

soft drink and nibbles).  Please Note - Although this event is free of charge you 
will need an entry ticket which can be collected from Mark Lamb or contact the 
church office.   

Francoise writes: “I would like to thank everyone for their 
love, kindness and generosity amply demonstrated upon the           

occasion of my 70th birthday. We raised £645 for Kodeni, and 
at least 8 children are now going to be sponsored!                          
Bless you all immensely, and in all circumstances.                                               

Thank you again most sincerely!” 

http://kingstheology.org/

